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K. &S. Hellweie

15/6/2015
ipnrec@parliament.gld.gov.au.

With regard to the Mitchell Ports proposal for transhipping coal from Hay Point. If it went ahead we
could have a coal carrying conveyor within 140 metres of our home. That is ridiculous! Also they
should not be allowed to destroy the beach in front of the Hay Point Hotel. Any further exports of
coal can easily be shipped through the existing ports of D.B.C.T. & Hay Point Services.

K.F.HELLWEGE S.P. HELLWEGE
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